
 
 

All parents received a letter at the end of July informing you whose class your child 

will be in from September. 

 You will need this information to know where and when to take them for the start of 

the day and where and when to pick them up and the end of the school day.  

Start of the school-  

Nursery- Morning Session 8.30am- Nursery gate, Stafford Street 

Nursery- Afternoon Session 12.15pm- Nursery gate, Stafford Street 

Reception- Carle and Thomas 09.00am- Stafford Street gate. 

Duddle, Donaldson, Fletcher and Dahl 08.30am- 8.50am Both gates open. The 

gates will be locked at 8.50am 

End of the school day 

Nursery- Morning Session 11.30am- Nursery gate, Stafford Street 

 

Nursery- Afternoon Session 3.15pm- Nursery gate, Stafford Street 

 

Carle and Thomas 3.05pm- Stafford Street gate, into the playground. If 

early, queue single file, 2 metres apart. 

 

Duddle 3.00pm- Goodman Street, out of the hall door. Queue 

single file, 2 metres apart, along Goodman street not in 

front of the school. 

 

Donaldson 3.00pm- Goodman street, by the main entrance gate. 

Queue single file, 2 metres apart in one direction 

 

Fletcher 3.10pm- Goodman Street, out of the hall door. Queue 

single file, 2 metres apart, along Goodman street not in 

front of the school. 

Dahl 3.00pm- Goodman street, by the main entrance gate. 

Queue single file, 2 metres apart in one direction 

 

At home time brothers and sisters are going to be collected from the same 

class. If you have more than one child in school, you will have received a 

text message giving you the information. 



 
 

 


